
   

   

        P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370              Website:  www.houseofhopecommunitycenters.com                          Phone: 360-779-7722 

 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  NOV   [   ]  DEC   [   ]  3 Months 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Reference Number:  _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________ Phone ________________ Email ___________________________ 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for:  [   ]  Additional funds for Christmas for the Children  [   ] Other  ________ 

 
                         If you would prefer to receive this newsletter by email, let us know by including your  

                                      email here or sending your request to: pamelamostofi@yahoo.com  
 

House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  

Remove this portion and mail with your next monthly contribution. 

 

Awakening  

Orphanage                                 House of Hope 
Community Centers 

 

      Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  

Krasnoarmiys’k,  

Ukraine                                  

Well Done . . .  
The pump arrived from Germany just in time  

and the well is complete.  All the children  
are so thankful to have water once again!    

An Update on Conditions in Ukraine: Bombs in Donetsk destroyed a local supermarket and due to 

lack of storage, the owner notified Pastor Leonid and donated everything that he was able to save 

(different kinds of sweets).  Pastor was in town during the bombing and said that while he was driving the 

ground was shaking and windows were blown out of buildings.  He was praying to arrive back at the Orphanage 

So Much to be 
  Thankful For!  

We will be sending funds mid 

December for Christmas gifts for 

all the children. Their celebration 

is in early January. If you would 

like to send additional funds to 

make this possible, just indicate 

on the tear-off portion below. We 

are so thankful for your continued 

support of the Awakening 

Orphanage.  Your faithful giving 

has meant so much! It has 

brought hope and shown these 

children that someone cares. 

safely which thankfully he did.  Please 

continue to keep them in your prayers.  


